Auburn School Board Approves Food Price Increases and Lighting Project

The Auburn School Board voted to increase the price for breakfast and lunches at the school by a dime for the 2012-13 school year. Superintendent Kevin Reiman explains the reasons for the increase. (play audio :26 seconds)

The Auburn School Board also approved a high dollar lighting project that will include all of the district buildings. (play audio :37 seconds)

Despite the initial high price tag, the lighting project should allow the district to save money on utilities. (play audio :30 seconds)

Board members also approved replacing the shingles at the pre-school building during the meeting and a number of minor policy changes.

Many Signals Communications